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Date: 2021-09-30
First Name: Linda
Last Name: Hanratty
Title: NA
Organization: self
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City: FORT WORTH
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Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
The proposed Senate District 10, in which I reside,is being torn apart so the urban voices of Tarrant County citizens,
many of whom are non-while, will be drowned out by the white, suburban/rural voices of Johnson and Parker
County citizens. For years Senate District 10 has been a competitive district so any representative would have to
meet the needs of both political parties. And it represented interests of urban Tarrant County, which are vastly
different than the interests of Johnson and Parker Counties.   It's apparent the new district was designed for State
Representative Phil King, who has announced his candidacy even before the district boundaries are finalized.
Meanwhile no Hispanic district senate district is proposed for Tarrant County even though much of the population
growth in Tarrant County was Hispanic.




